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Stephens, Jesse

From: Stephens, Jesse

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 10:52 AM

To: Stephens, Jesse

Subject: Henderson Branch Interest Parties Meeting

On 1-22-2025 the City of Columbia hosted and interested parties meeting to discuss the Henderson Branch Sewer 

Extension. 

 

The meeting was well attended. 

 

From BCRSD:  Jesse Stephens, Daniel Cunningham, Bill Watkins, and Dave Bennett were present along with Chris 

Pieper.   

 

No exact timeframe was given for the project but the feeling was the timeframe of the project would revolve 

around MoDOT’s expansion of I-70 along that stretch of Highway.   

 

The working group of Bill Watkins, Dave Bennett, Jesse Stephens, Daniel Cunningham, and Chris Pieper have met 

and are constructing a working document outlining considerations of various stakeholders, including BCRSD, the 

City, and private entities.  The discussion is ongoing, and communication with Columbia is warranted.  We should 

consider making this a topic of a future OEC meeting. 

 

 
 






